
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

(Oil painting donated by Dawn Brownell) 
 
 
 
 
 

Blessings to all for a wonderful Holiday Season! 
 

Woodbury United Methodist Church 
Open Hearts, Open Minds, Open Doors 
4 Church Street, Woodbury, CT 06798 

(203) 263-4775 
www.woodburyumc.net 

 
 

 

 
 
The beautiful poinsettias, which adorn our sanctuary are given by; 
 

From Rev. Paul Beavers, Sr.; In loving memory of Lillian Beavers. 
 

From David & Lynne Brencher; In loving memory of Ray & Ginny 
Fairty, George & Marion Brencher, and Buck & Sally Pedrick. 
 

From the Rev. Dr. & Mrs. Stuart Brush; In memory of all our 
family members whom we miss greatly. 
 

From Kathy Craig; In celebration of my new grand daughter, Alivia 
Marie, and in memory of my friend, Laura Stasaitis. 
 

From Mark Davis; In loving memory Abbie’s grandparents: Bruce 
and Norma Davis & Roderick and Doris Blair. 
 

From the Hibbard family; In loving memory of 
our parents and Rebecca’s gammas & poppops. 
 

From Joann King; In honor of Joann’s aunt, 
Colette Shukis and Steve’s mom, Jane King. 
 

From Carolyn Shay; In loving memory of our 
parents; Arthur & Elizabeth Ayars and Alyce & Joseph Bishop. 
 

From Christine Smith; In loving memory of her brother-in-law, Jack 
O’Brien and her parents, George & Hope Smith. 
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